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Jan. 9
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Jan. 9
th

   
–
 Jan. 13

th
. 

 

The first day for students at school after the Christmas break is Tuesday, Jan. 10
th 

 

High School Registration will take place in February for all grade 8 students.  This is a very important process with 

strict deadlines.  More information will be sent home as we receive it including dates for open houses at the high 

schools and registration procedures.  Once the process is complete, letters will be mailed home from the District 

Office confirming the high school your child will be attending in September.  Therefore, it is very important that the 

address we have on file is correct. Please ask your child to clearly print their name and full mailing address on a 

piece of paper and give it to their homeroom teacher so he or she can verify the contact information?  Thank you for 

your cooperation. 

 

PALS After-school tutoring will begin Monday, January 16
th

 @ 3:00 – 3:30 every Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday at Lorne Middle School. The free after-school tutoring is available to all students of Lorne who need a 

little extra help in any subject area. 

 

Students are encouraged to check out the new Engineering display board outside the school science lab for monthly 

prizes and contests. The display board has been sponsored by the Assoc. of Professional Engineers and Geoscientists 

of New Brunswick. 

 

Please visit the School Website for a draft copy of the Lorne Middle School Improvement Plan (2011 – 2014). Feel 

free to forward any comments or suggestions to the school contact information posted on the school website. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the latest edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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